
 

Posted on the 3rd day of December 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

NOTICE OF OPEN WORK SESSION OF THE  
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NORTH KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI  

 
December 7, 2021 

6:00 PM 
 
 

The tentative agenda of this meeting includes: 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order 
 

2. Emergency Cold-Weather Sheltering Plan  
 
The City’s Emergency Manager, Fire Chief Dave Hargis, is a member of the regional 
Houseless Cold-Weather Sheltering workgroup.  This group is working to enhance 
collaboration and coordination with existing shelters to pinpoint available beds and 
ensure that service providers fully utilize resources, including creating a new online 
dashboard that updates bed availability daily, with data sharing across all service 
providers. Emergency Managers of the regional Houseless Cold-Weather 
Sheltering workgroup are helping prepare overflow protocols for their jurisdictions 
as needed when extreme weather or other emergencies increase the demand for 
services.   
 
Chief Hargis will present how the City will utilize the regional Houseless Cold-
Weather Sheltering workgroup’s resources and NKC’s Emergency Cold-Weather 
Sheltering Plan to the City Council. 
 

3. Adjournment 
 

This open work session of the City Council and the Planning Commission of the City of 
North Kansas City, Missouri, has been duly called pursuant to the provisions of Section 
2.04.030 of the Code of the City of North Kansas City, Missouri, by the undersigned 
Mayor of the City of North Kansas City, Missouri. 
 

DONE this 3rd day of December 2021, at 5:00 p.m.  

 

 

        
       _______________________________________________________________

  

Bryant DeLong, Mayor 

http://www.nkc.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=18173913


 

Posted on the 3rd day of December 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting: 

 

Crystal Doss, City Clerk, City Hall 
2010 Howell Street 

North Kansas City, Missouri 64116 
Telephone No. (816) 274-6000 
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________________________________________ 

 
MEMORANDUM 
________________________________________ 
 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Kim Nakahodo, Interim City Administrator 
  Dave Hargis, Fire Chief, and Emergency Manager 
 
DATE: December 7, 2021 
 
RE:  Emergency Cold-Weather Sheltering Plan  
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The City’s Emergency Manager, Fire Chief Dave Hargis, is a member of the regional 
Houseless Cold-Weather Sheltering workgroup.  This group is working to enhance 
collaboration and coordination with existing shelters to pinpoint available beds and 
ensure that service providers fully utilize resources, including creating a new online 
dashboard that updates bed availability daily, with data sharing across all service 
providers. Emergency Managers of the regional Houseless Cold-Weather Sheltering 
workgroup are helping prepare overflow protocols for their jurisdictions as needed when 
extreme weather or other emergencies increase the demand for services.   
 
Chief Hargis will present how the City will utilize the regional Houseless Cold-Weather 
Sheltering workgroup’s resources and NKC’s Emergency Cold-Weather Sheltering Plan 
to the City Council.  
 
  






